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On the subsidiarity principle

European Affairs Committee of the Parliament of the Republic of Latvia (Saeima) has carried
out a subsidiarity check concerning COM (2016)128 Proposal for a Directive of the European
Parliament and of the Council amending Directive 96/71/EC of the European Parliament and
of the Council of 16 December 1996 concerning the posting of workers in the framework of
the provision of services.

The Sacima European Affairs Committee examined this proposal on May 5, 2016 and decided
to adopt a reasoned opinion. The Saeima European Affairs Committee considers that the
proposal does not comply with the principle of subsidiarity. Furthermore, it wishes to draw
European Commission’s attention to certain problematic aspects of the proposed Directive.

Annex: 1. A copy of the reasoned opinion of the Saeima European Affairs Committee;
2. A copy of the curtesy English translation of the reasoned opinion.

Sincerely,

—

W .
Lolita éigz‘me
Chairperson of the European Affairs Committee



